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The Department of Information Technology ,Government Polytechnic For 

Girls,surat has organized an Android Workshop on 21st October, 2023 aimed at 

enhancing the practical skills of students in mobile application development. The 

workshop was conducted by Mr.Roshan R Rohit and Mr.Pragnesh Patel , Lecturer 

at GPG, Surat. Primary objective of this workshop is to provide knowledge of 

SQL/Non SQL database connectivity in android applications which interns help 

students in developing their final year projects. Total 30 students have 

participated in this workshop. 

Date : 21 / 10/2023 

Venue : A-110 IT department , GPG Surat. 

Timing : 10:30 Am To 3:00 Pm 

Some of the glimps of Android workshop : 

 

  



 

 

 

 


